November 11, 2024 MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING FOR TOWN OF FRANKLIN

The November monthly meeting for the Town of Franklin was called to order at 7:00pm by Chairman Wesely
following the Pledge of Allegiance.

Officers present: Dave Wesely, Lori Kleiman, Katie Duckart, Sandy Smidle & Suzi Sevcik.

Supervisor Duckart made a motion to accept the minutes from the October Town Board meeting. Supervisor
Kleiman seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s Report, which shows a balance of $200,943.50
Zoning administrator Suzi Sevcik noted there were two building permits issued.
First Responder Suzi Sevcik reported there were three calls this past month.

Todd & Dana Boehm — Tausheks Quarry was hauling in landfill material to the pit, they called Kewaunee Co Land &
Water who went out there to take care of it.

Roadwork update —
e  Copper Top light — process with WPS will take about 4-6 weeks.

Town Budget was gone through with a few minor changes. Budget meeting was setup for November 26, 2024 at
6pm.

Tisch Mills Fire Dept was there & fees were talked about. It was determined that for 2025 we’d pay the same rate
we’re paying Denmark Fire, but potentially we’d look at a multi-year agreement not based on Assessed or
Equalized values.

Short Term Rental Agreement Renewals was tabled to December as not all were received in.
Town Disbursements were discussed, approved and paid.

Our next monthly meeting will be December 9, 2024, at the Franklin Town Hall at 7pm

There being no further discussion, the Town Board meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Suzi Sevcik Town Clerk



